
 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
 
  

 

  

     

   

   

Tues 23rd Sept Early Years Parents Stay and Play starts 

Tues 23rd Sept Information Evening for Pre School  6.30-7.30pm 

Weds 24th Sept Early Years Parents Phonic and Reading Meeting  2.30pm Brown Hall 

Weds 24th Sept Huntington Secondary School Open Evening 5.30-8.30pm 

Thur 25th Sept Cross Country Event 

Fri 26th Sept Year 4 Trip to Eden Camp 

Tues 30th Sept Spanish/ Lakeside Meeting White Hall 6pm 

Fri 3rd Oct Training Day – School Closed After School Club will be open 

Tues 7th Oct Joseph Rowntree Secondary School Open Evening 7.00-9.00pm 

 

Friday  

19th 

Sept 

2014 

 

 Email:  robertwilkinson.primary@york.gov.uk 

Website:  www.rwprimary.ik.org 

 

 

Breakfast Club and After School Club 
rwbcasc@york.gov.uk 

Preschool contact details 

01904 491522 

preschoolrwpa@york.gov.uk 

Dear Parents, 

  

The current plan for our new extension has just 

been released. Due to finance constraints we 
have joined two projects together to create an 

exciting extension, adding considerably to our 
school facilities and the opportunities we will be 

able to provide for your children and the future 
pupils of our school. This exciting project will 

create three new classrooms for Year 2 pupils, a 

large Arts Centre with sound proofed music 
practise rooms, new staff facilities and a new 

training room for our Initial Teacher Training 
programme. 

  

The project will commence in the next six 
weeks and will be completed before the end of 

March 2015. Our hope is that the Reception 
pupils will be able to access their main school 

classrooms after the Christmas break and that 
the Year 1 pupils will be able to return to the 

main body of the school around February half 

term. The Year 2 pupils will have an exciting 
summer term moving into their brand new 

classrooms. 
  

A big thank you needs to go to all the staff who 

have made an extraordinary effort in relocating 
their classrooms and to all you, as parents, who 

are working with us and supporting our school 
develop into a flag ship school for York. 

  

  
Richard Ludlow . Ebor Academy Alliance  

 

Arts and Music 

Centre 

Staff Room 

Training 

Room 

Classrooms 1, 2 and 3 

Brown Hall  

remains full height 

Well the baby boom continues in 
Robert Wilkinson Primary Academy! 

Congratulations to Mrs MacDonough 
and Mrs Adams who are expecting 
their first babies. 

Also big congratulations to Mrs Goliger 
on the birth of her twins Finley and 
Isabella! 
 

 

http://www.rwprimary.ik.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Car Parking! 
Please park with 

consideration for our 
neighbours when doing 

the school run! 
Don’t forget the Half 

Moon supports Park n 
Stride 

Please remember 

do not ride your 

bike or scooter in 

the school 

grounds! 

 Current School Charges are 
School Dinners £2.30 

(£11.50 per week) 
Breakfast Club £3.00 per session 

(£15 per week) 
After School Club £6.00 per session 

(£30 per week) 
PLEASE REMEMBER THERE IS A 32P CHARGE  

Please make sure you keep your accounts in 

credit. 

 As a school we are not allowed to carry debt 

and it is up to the parent to keep a track of their 

own child’s usage of facilities. 

School Uniform! 
Red jumper/ cardigan 

White/ Red or Navy Blue polo 

shirt 

Black/ Grey trousers/ skirts 

Black/ Grey/ Red Gingham dress 

Black Shoes 

All named clearly! 

PE kits – Black shorts and White 

t-shirt 

 

Payment of Dinners, Breakfast and After 

School clubs 

 

Please pay in advance for dinners by either 

paying direct to Parentmail2 (32p 

transaction charge per child) or putting 

cash/cheque into the school office. 

Childcare should be paid for in advance or 

promptly. Charges are applied a week in 

arrears, Breakfast Club usually on a Monday 

and After School Club on a Wednesday. 

If your account falls into arrears you will be 

sent an automatic reminder from 

Parentmail2. If you fail to put funds into your 

account we will unfortunately have to 

suspend facilities until the arrears are paid 

off. Thank you. 

 

Strensall Library  

Charity Events 

Please help support  

your local library 

01904 552677 

Fun with Crafts and Science 

7 - 10 years  Free! 
Friday 26th September 

Coffee Morning and Quiz 

Over 50’s     £1 per person! 
Tuesday 30th September 

Unfortunately there is a problem with 

registering new accounts with 

Parentmail2 due to website traffic. 

Parentmail are aware and are working 

to resolve this issue. 

Please also note new accounts or 

adding an additional child can not be 

done from a smart phone.  Copy and 

paste this link into your browser for 

common help subjects 

http://ow.ly/Be7QA 

 

Job Vacancy  Playworker 
We are looking to recruit an enthusiastic, hard-working individual 

to join our team. 

The post will involve playground supervision and coordinating 

play activities for the children. 

Experience is not essential as training will be given, however 

patience and good humour would be advantageous. 
 

Hours: 1 hour per day on Tuesday 

11.45-12.45 

Plus relief cover  Immediate start 
 

Salary Grade 2 (this post attracts the living wage supplement 

which takes the post to £7.45 per hour) 

Please sends a completed application form to the school  

Military Wives Choir are hosting a 

Shopping and Pamper Evening 

29th November     7.30pm  

Hurst Hall Community Centre 

Stalls are £10 payable in advance 

Tickets are £2 advance or £3 on the door 

 

http://ow.ly/Be7QA

